Subject: FW: Email - Request to Speak - Marcel de la Gorgendiere - Knox United Church Board of Directors -
Proposed Development at 838 Spadina Crescent East - CK 710-49

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 4:16 PM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Request to Speak - Marcel de la Gorgendiere - Knox United Church Board of Directors - Proposed
Development at 838 Spadina Crescent East - CK 710-49

Submitted on Tuesday, February 16, 2021 - 16:16
Submitted values are:

Date Tuesday, February 16, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Marcel

Last Name de la Gorgendiere

Phone Number

Email

Address Spadina Crescent

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Knox United Church Board of Directors
Subject Request to Speak - Proposed Development at 838 Spadina Crescent

Meeting (if known) City Council Public Hearing - Feb 22

Comments

| would like to request to speak to City Council on February 22 regarding the matter of Meridian Development's
proposed development on the land next to the Knox United Church.

Attachments



